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Recommendation Letter for Clément Guy Clovis Delteil  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am Associate Professor at the University of Primorska in Koper, Slovenia. My research is at the crossroads 
between machine learning and psychology, in particular personalized systems. After receiving my PhD in 
electrical engineering at the University of Ljubljana, Slovenia, I worked as a post-doctoral researcher at the 
Johannes Kepler University in Linz, Austria and then as Assistant Professor at the Free University of Bozen-
Bolzano in Italy. 
 
It is my pleasure to undertake the task of writing a recommendation letter for Clément Delteil to comment 
on his abilities related to future working experiences as a data scientist, data engineer, machine learning 
engineer, or similar. 
 
I met Clement when he did an internship at our lab at the University of Primorska under my supervision. 
Two things stood out immediately. He was very eager to work and learn and he was quick in integrating 
into the social fabric of the group. I am confident in saying that he was the most hard-working, self-
disciplined, effective, efficient and self-driven intern we had. He delivered all the tasks on time, often 
delivering more than he was asked. He showed a natural talent for organizing data. When he was missing 
skills, he asked for guidance and then improved quickly in a very independent manner. I remember very 
well his quick progress in machine learning skills bound to Python. He has worked on a plethora on diverse 
projects, supporting a PhD student in the analysis and visualisation of large data, developing a standalone 
application for the detection of plagiarism among students, just to name a few. I am still impressed at his 
incredible improvement during the short stay with us. 
 
What I would like to comment on as well is Clement’s personality. He is an open-minded person, very easy 
to talk to. He is happy to listen to new ideas and to comments about his work. In general, he is a very 
pleasant person to have around and I am sure he can be a great team mate. 
 
For these reasons I strongly recommend to consider Clement for a position as a data scientist, data engineer, 
machine learning engineer, or similar. I wish him all the best for his career and I really hope to be able to 
collaborate with him in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marko Tkalčič 
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